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THANK YOU, BOE MEMBERS!
● As always, thank you for your continued support in all of our endeavors!
● Thank you for allowing Mr. Skaggs and Mr. Pelgen the opportunity to showcase the

amazing work they are doing every day.

INSTRUCTION

● With only 22 days left in the 1st semester, I am ensuring that teachers are maximizing
every minute of every day with every student.

● This week, 7 teachers will complete a virtual Thinking Strategies institute from PEBC.
● The Bellevue Classroom Lab Hosts have begun meeting and planning for Internal Labs

happening the week of December 6.
○ Our focus this round will be the pillar of Gradual Release of Responsibility in the

Workshop Model.
○ Every teacher will participate in a pre-brief, observation, and debrief receiving 3

hours of professional development.

EXTRA-CURRICULARS

● Ms. Winkler is our NHS / NJHS sponsor for 2021-2022. She has established a faculty
council and eligible students were able to apply based on scholarship, character,
leadership / service, and teacher recommendation.

● Winter athletics are up and running! We are offering basketball, cheer, and archery.
● We are offering the following clubs through 21st CCLC: Homework Help / Tutoring,

Competitor’s Club, Jewelry Making, Book Club, Cinema Club, Adventure Crew, Chess
Club, Yoga & Meditation, and Cooking Club.

NUE VUE / CREDIT RECOVERY

● We have 36 students actively participating in the virtual / hybrid option.
● 50+ credits have already been recovered by our students!

MINDFULNESS MONDAY

● Every Monday, Lynne or Heather creates a new 3-4 minute video that teachers share at
the end of 1st bell.

○ Mondays are typically the hardest for students to get back into the swing of
things. The goal is to help equip students and staff with a toolbox of different
strategies to help with self-regulation.



100th Anniversary of Football Celebration

Mr. Hicks helping out in the cafe

TigerFest - HS Girls’ Basketball

Bellevue Band of Gold @ Veteran’s Day Ceremony

Students engaged in reader’s workshop

Olivia Hatch - positive referral :)

Andden Cain - positive referral :)


